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Gazebo Ribbon Cutting Planned for March 14, 2009

The Centennial Commission has donated a gazebo to the citizens of Tomball in honor

of Tomball’s 100th birthday. A ribbon cutting will be held at 5:00 PM on March 14 as

part of the 2nd Saturday at the Depot event. The public is invited to attend.

In preparation for the ribbon cutting, citizens are invited to help plant flowers around the

gazebo. Bring your garden gloves and join us at 11:00 AM on March 14, right after

Walk Tomball!

March 14 event schedule:

 Walk Tomball! – 9 AM

 Gazebo gardening – 11 AM

 Gazebo ribbon cutting – 5 PM

 2nd Saturday at the Depot – 5 PM

For more information on upcoming events, please visit the city’s web site at

www.ci.tomball.tx.us.
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